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Prayer  Journal  

• Several members of North Ridge are recovering from 
Covid. Please keep these in prayer as well as others who 
are not mentioned. 

• Pam Danner was hospitalized with Covid last week, but is  
doing better.  She and Craig want all to know that she ap-
preciates the prayers.  Please continue to pray as she  
recovers! 

• Johnny Cuevas is better and has returned to work. 

• Linda Tidwell will have cataract surgery on both eyes here 
in Mt. Pleasant.  Her first surgery is tomorrow, December 
7th, and then the following Monday for the other eye. 

• Vicky Hadick is struggling with back pain. 

• Randy Cooper is having issues with his blood count and 
received a transfusion last Monday.  If his blood count 
comes up, they will schedule a date for his heart pump 
surgery. 

• Continue to pray for Martha, Reba,  
Robert and Gaylon as they recover from 

recent surgeries. 
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Hurricane donations for Honduras- Raynard is           

accepting donations to help in the loss of clothing and   

personal items for the families impacted by the recent        

hurricanes in that area.  If you would like to contribute 

items for the hurricane victims, please bring your            

donations and/or money to the office and Raynard will 

make sure they are distributed appropriately. 

A great big THANK YOU  to all who participated with the 
Don Little life group in delivering food to 20 families.  It was 
a huge  success!  Also, our thanks to Rosa Cardenas who 
spearheaded the event. 

The Half Century Flock Christmas dinner has been           
postponed. It will be held at a later date to be determined.  

Words can not truly        
express all the love that 
was felt by Larry and I the 
last few weeks.  The     
prayers, calls, cards and 
food were all so appreciat-
ed.  The flowers that the 
Little Life Group sent are 
still beautiful.  You are truly a 
blessing to us. We love you 
with the love of the Lord.    ~ Larry and Reba 

All services and classes are cancelled 
until December 6th (tentatively). 

 
The church office will remain open 

The Sunday youth class  grades      
7-12, will have a Zoom Bible class at 
5:00 p.m. today (Sunday)  instead of 
the 9:30 a.m. Bible class.  

The Gospel Project For Kids at 
Home is a curriculum for preschool 
and elementary children that is a     

resource for families to use for your own family          
devotional time and also while we are not having      
regular Bible classes. Matt has provided a link on the 
church Facebook page to    
access the curriculum. 

Girls’ Art Day– December 
12th, 2:00 - 5:00 in the East 
Room. Supplies will be       
provided, or you may bring 
your own. 

 

 

Daily Bible Reading: 

Sunday - 1 Cor. 12:12-27 

Monday - Eph. 5:1-15 

Tuesday -  Eph. 2:4-10 

Wednesday - Eph. 5:1-5 

Thursday - Eph. 5:6-20 

Friday - Luke 15:11-32 

Saturday - Rev. 3:2-5 

Titus County Cares 

Volunteers are needed for 

the produce food truck 

“drop” on   December 18th 

at the First Baptist Church 

parking lot. There will be a 

list available in the foyer 

for you to sign up. 


